May 142014
Truro Beach Commission

Attending : Eliza Harned
Robert Hassett
Fran Johnson

Meeting called to order at 6:30 PM in the Cobb room at
Truro library. The board welcomed new member F. Johnson. The reading of the prior
minutes was deferred until later as board members C. Cherry and J. Grozier were absent.

The first order of business was a presentation by the Friends
of Truro library regarding the placement of Little Free Library boxes at selected beaches.
Attending for Friends were Cathy Van Stratum and Bob Daglio. After a short
presentation a motion made by R. Hassett, seconded F. Johnson to give our full support.
Motion passed 3-0.

A report from Rec. Director K. Clark was given next. She
reported that stickers by mail had started and was progressing well. A new Mobi mat was
procured through a donation and will be placed at the end of the walk way at Corn Hill
beach. Vendors have been awarded for food related products to be sold at Head of the
Meadow beach. The continuing bird monitoring process will have to be gone over with
Board of Selectmen and L. Harned and J. Grozier will forward our recommendations to
them. The sale of hats and caps discussed and Kelly will bring it to Board for decision.
The beach office will open on June 14,2014,

E Harned will approach Board of Selectman to see if Beach
Parking can be added to their list of future objectives.

Next meeting set for June 18,2014 and meeting adjourned at
6:52 PM.



